BART Construction Notification # 40

Warm Springs

Community Relations Field Office Moves to

Extension

Summary of Activity

Community Relations field office has
relocated to new offices.
Estimated Start Date
August 1, 2012

Estimated Duration

The Community Relations field office will
remain at the new location for the duration
of construction in 2015.

General Work Hours

7amto 7 pm
Monday through Friday,

Saturday work as necessary

New Location

August 6, 2012

As work on the BART Warm Springs Extension Project moves forward,
work on the subway project is nearly complete. The project field offices,
including Community Relations staff have moved closer to the new Warm
Springs/South Fremont Station.

As always, Community Relations staff is available to answer questions
about the project and provide updates on the progress of the work.
Below is contact information for BART WSX Community Relations staff:

47212 Mission Falls Court
Fremont, CA 94539

Office Phone: 510.413.2060
Coming Fall 2012!

The subway is nearly complete. You're invited to
take a peek. More information to come.

We appreciate your continued patience during construction. If you have
questions regarding these activities, please contact our project
information line at 510.476.3900 or e-mail
bartwarmspringsextension@bart.gov.
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